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Denver Broncos' Thunder to Visit Albuquerque During AHA 
Youth Nationals 

(16-July-14 – AURORA, CO) – Come meet Thunder – our favorite Denver Bronco! Thunder, the Denver 
Broncos' mascot and a registered purebred Arabian horse will be in attendance at the annual Youth 
National Arabian & Half-Arabian Championship Horse Show at Expo New Mexico on Thursday, July 17 in 
Albuquerque.  
 
Thunder and his trainer, Ann Judge have agreed to be part of a clinic for show exhibitors Thursday 
evening. Preceding the clinic, a "meet and greet" with Thunder and Ann will be held from 10 AM to 11 
AM on Thursday, July 17. Press and exhibitors are welcome to attend.  
 
Thunder has served as an ambassador for the Arabian breed for many years, performing at Broncos' 
games and attending public events in the city of Denver. Ann Judge received the APAHA Horsewoman of 
the Year Award this past February in Scottsdale, AZ. The Arabian Horse Association is so grateful for 
Thunder and Ann's dedication to Arabian horses everywhere.  
 
This event is open to the public and all exhibitors are welcome to come meet Thunder and Ann from 10 
AM to 11 AM. For more information, contact the Arabian Horse Association by e-mail or call at (303) 
696-4500. 
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